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50 Derrylatinee Road

Dungannon

Co Tyrone BT70 1PS

Tel No. 028 8772 4403  Fax:028 8772 4403

Email    mmcneice443@c2kni.net

Principal: Mrs Mary McNeice

Dear Parents/ Guardians
I have had to change the dates of the February Mid- term break  - to accommodate Staff Training. 

 Find dates below ;

Monday                                        Feb 15th               Remote Teaching and Learning as normal

Tuesday – Friday                         Feb 16th -  19th    No School for children

Tuesday/Wednesday                 Feb 16th 17th       Staff Training

Thursday/Friday                         Feb 18th 19th        Staff break

Monday                                        Feb 22nd              Remote Teaching and Learning resumes

Mrs McNeice

Principal

